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As always, we hope you, your family, and your employees stay safe in the weeks and months to 
come. 

Daily changes due to COVID-19 and CDC Guidance have directly impacted AISC Certification’s 
ability to carry out in-person site audits. In response, AISC will begin remote assessments for 
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setting up the remote assessment start time and ask for a list of attendee email 
addresses you’d like to include. 

● The remote assessment plan will include a list of documents and records that you must 
have electronically available to share or transmit to the auditor during the assessment.  

● Within the assessment findings, an auditor will decide whether to recommend a follow-up 
site audit. The auditor will discuss this during your Zoom meeting. 

● A remote assessment does not require a tour of the fabrication facility or erection jobsite. 
● The assessment findings will follow the standard path that the site audit findings do: 

CARs review, QMC review, AISC review, and the Certification Review Group (CRG) 
Determination.  
 

Your Certification Determination 
● The CRG may determine that a follow-up site audit is required, based on either the 

remote assessment findings, an auditor’s recommendation, or a review of your 
three-year history.  

○ If the CRG determines that a site audit is not required, then you will be eligible for 
a COVID-19 refund. The refund will be based on audit duration and your location 
– the amount will be the same for all participants located in the U.S. with a 
different amount for those located in Canada and Mexico. 

○ If a site audit is required, AISC will schedule that audit once travel is allowed. 
This will be at no additional cost to you. Erectors requiring a site audit will be 
required to have an active jobsite. A certificate extension will be provided if your 
certificate expires before we are able to schedule your site audit. 

 
More information 

● If you have trouble with the remote assessment due to COVID-19, please contact AISC 
directly.  

● Remote assessments are not acceptable for initial applicant audits, AISC-requested 
additional audits, appeal audits, or outstanding erector “B” audits. Scope changes will be 
determined on a case-by-case basis. 

● You can continue to submit new applications. AISC will schedule an in-person site audit 
once travel is allowed. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about this new solution, please contact AISC Certification 
directly at either 312.670.7520 or �certification@aisc.org�. 
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